
328th Infantry Combat Team 
26th Infantry "Yankee" Division

George Fisher

army specialized training program
Providence College

Dec 5/00
LTC Steven McGonagle 
US Army Cadet Command 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918

Dear Steven:

Just a short note to inform you that I contacted 
all our ASTP Alumni and sent them copies of the story from 
the Spectrum. I further advised them of the possibility 
of a re-dedication sometime in late May or June 2001.

Needless to say, the response was affirmative from 
most. Enclosed find some typical answers and comments.

As soon as you confirm a date for the commissioning, 
please let me know so that I scan make the necessary 
arrangements for hotel rooms. We would probably stay over 
the night before, have a reunion dinner, and attend the 
ceremony the next day....and would have lunch on the campus

We are all excited about the plans...

Kindest Regards

CC ASTP Alumni-
GEORGE FISHER
G e o r g e




